
 

March 31, 2020 

Dear Residents of Fuller Village, 

We, the Board of Directors of Fuller Village, hope this letter finds you, your neighbors and family members 
healthy and safe.  We know these are trying times for all of you and appreciate your help and patience as our 
community works together to do our part to stop the spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus).   

The Fuller Village management team with our support has implemented measures to do our part; Serve Pro is 
sanitizing and wiping down all hard surfaces and common areas every other day, cancelled all group activities, 
closed the pool and fitness center, closed the Brush Hill café and Gordon House Dining Room, limiting all 
visitors to the buildings and encouraging staff to work remotely.    

One of the many wonderful things we hear from residents is the community atmosphere at Fuller Village 
which makes the social distancing recommendation so difficult to adhere to, but please we strongly urge and 
implore you to follow the recommendation.  Our resident population is one of the high-risk groups.  Social 
distancing yourself protects you and all your neighbors.   

Social distancing means staying in your home, maintaining 6 feet of distance if you are in contact with an 
individual and not gathering with groups of people.  This includes playing mahjong, bridge and coffee hours.  If 
you do need to go out, please limit your trips.  It is recommended when you go to the grocery store to stock 
up, so you don’t need to go for 2 weeks.  With all these recommendations we are asking you to not gather in 
any of the common areas of Fuller Village.  

Limiting our physical contact with each other does not mean we need to limit our social interaction; we just 
need to do it differently.  We encourage you to create a buddy system to check on your neighbors via 
telephone and video calling.  Reach out to those you may feel are lonely and in need of a friendly voice.   

In these uncertain times if you or someone you know is experiencing anxiety or stress, please reach out to 
Deborah Felton, 617-361-9180, and she will connect you with available resources.   

We look forward to the opportunity to gather as a community once we have all done our part to stop the 
spread of COVID-19.   

Stay healthy and safe, 

Marvin A. Gordon 
President, Board of Directors 


